
YEAR 7 MEMO: 4th APRIL 2025

Year 7 attendance 
dropped to 85.46%. This 
is the lowest it has ever 
been and is below the 

expected 94%. 

Attendance at school is 
paramount to your child’s 
success - please ensure 

they attend school!

Well done to all students 
who received rewards in 
our celebration seminar!

Welcome back to Term 3 – 
our summer term. This 

term will be filled with lots 
of fun, learning and 

hopefully sunshine! We 
look forward to what Term 

3 brings.

We celebrated 
Shakespeare Day in our 

literacy seminar this 
week. Students were 

amazed to find out that 
some of their daily 

vocabulary was coined by 
The Bard himself!

Some of our year 7 
students will take part in a 
boxing workshop with an 
external trainer. Please 
check out our X page to 

see how they get on.

We take real PRIDE in our 
school environment and 

are proud to offer a 
‘family’ setting. There has 

been an increase  in 
disrespect to our 

environment and we will 
be covering vandalism in 

our weekly seminar.

LAST WEEK THIS WEEK NEXT WEEK

Year 7 Parents’ 
Evening 
Tuesday 13th 
May
 4:30-6:30pm

https://x.com/NewsomeAcademy
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